
September,  2008 News 

Use your back arrow to return to website 

 

 
 

The September Georgia Winnie Rebels State Meeting was held at the beautiful 

River Country Campground in Gadsden, Alabama, hosted by the Metro Atlanta 

Winnies.  Twenty-three coaches were in attendance and most of the attendees 

enjoyed riverfront parking and views of the Coosa River.   Traffic along the river 

was brisk as a Bass Fishing Tournament was taking place that weekend.  Several 

Winnebago members were seen with fishing poles along the river banks testing 

their skills catching fish.   

We were pleased to welcome our guests for the weekend, Charlie and Ollie Payne, 

from Dallas, Georgia, who arrived in their new Winnebago Vectra.  In addition to 

our guests, Rickey and Pat Heath arrived in their new Itasca Meridian.   

Friday evening everyone went to the Top of the River Restaurant for a wonderful 

fish dinner.  Later that evening a rousing game of Chase the Ace was played in the 

club house.   

Saturday morning saw chief chef Fred Tomsett and wife Linda preparing a full 

course breakfast for everyone.  The State Business Meeting was held after 

breakfast followed by Chapter Meetings.  Early afternoon saw members returning 

to the club house for the Georgia State Rally committee meeting.   

Saturday evening, Fred and Linda took over once again making Fred’s famous 

macaroni and meat dish. Everyone else provide pot luck goodies and what a feast 

we had!  After dinner Bingo was played followed by more folks playing Chase the 

Ace.   

The weather was fantastic and everyone enjoyed the weekend. 

Until we meet again, 

Happy trails to you, 

Dan Rankin, State President 
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